
 

 
From: RICHARD DE JONG 
Sent: March 25, 2021 8:34 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Upcoming vote on developing farm land/ green land 
 
Please let councillors know that development of green space to expand Hamilton is a bad idea. There is 
pressure from the provincial government to make changes that will make this development easier.  Do 
not accede to this pressure.  Over Developing green space is a bad idea in the long term and these 
decisions should be made keeping the best interests of Hamiltonians in mind- not the short term 
interests of developers.   
We will back our councilors if they stand up to Our provincial government. 
Yours 
Richard DeJong  
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